
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

4

 
Due to the need for 2004 New Holland T110 tractor at the Road Department, the 
Landfill was left without a tractor to pull a 7’ mower.  The size tractor they have is 
too big to go through the areas that have to be kept mowed. 
 
I used the specs from the 2004 bids to request bids.  Bids are as follows: 
 
Tractor Bids    
    
Vender     Tractor type       Price       Tractor Weight 
Perrin Farm Equipment Kubota M5-111  $47,900.00  7033 
Lasseter Tractor Co., Inc. JD 5100E Utility Tractor  $49,200.00  8150 
Nashville Tractor, Inc. New Holland TS6.110  $55,000.00  11200 
Nashville Tractor, Inc. Kubota M5-111  $51,750.00  7033 
Demott No bid   
 
There are funds available in the Landfill account for the purchase.  They will also be 
needing a bat-wing mower to be pulled by the bigger tractor.  In the past, in order to 
cut cost, the Road Department mowers mowed the open areas of the landfill.  Due to 
time constraints and number of projects currently facing the Road Department the 
availability of those mowers may be limited.   
 
Motion made by        to accept bids from     
 In the amount of      for use at the Landfill. 
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
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Faye Hughes, County Administrator May 18, 2018 
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